
Subject: Re: Sad News
Posted by TheGunrun on Sun, 29 Mar 2009 05:41:12 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Quote:Dear friends, co-workers and fellow gamers.

It is with a heavy heart that I must now pen my final regards to CnC-Files. I've helped out here
over four and a half years. There was good, there was bad, but that's how things go in life.

I had fun playing games with you guys, I had fun reading your Bob the Red Guard comics, I had
fun writing about the newest C&C games and about all the cool new units and strategies.

Now this has all come to an end, at least, at this site. Thanks to Apoc, the EA Community
manager, who has rescued the files from this site, we have the means to "start over" without
actually starting from scratch. We were unable to keep the CnC-Files names because of legal
reasons, so here is where we are going. http://www.subsystem11.com/

I cherish the memories that I had working and playing with everyone, and I wish you all the best.
I'm going to miss this place.

~JohnWE, signing out.

Hope to see you all there at Subsystem 11!
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